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14.2 Notice of Motion - Southeastern Councils Biodiversity Network 

I, Councillor Tim Baxter, give notice that I intend to move the Motion outlined below at 
the Ordinary Meeting of Council on 16 November 2022:  

That Council receives a report at the earliest possible opportunity exploring the establishment 
of a Southeastern Councils Biodiversity Network (consisting of the cities of Hobson’s Bay, 
Melbourne, Port Phillip, Kingston, Frankston, Mornington Shire and Bayside). The network to 
be comprised of Councillors and supported by Council officers from the network councils in the 
Southeastern metropolitan region, with the purpose of: 

• information sharing  

• collaboration in relation to joint projects 

• advocacy in relation to common objectives 

• work with State and Federal Governments on environment initiatives 

• explore wildlife corridors across the region 

• engage with traditional owners across the region 




